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Final Approved 

Regular Meeting 

Zoom Conference 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE INTENDED TO BE A SUMMARY OF THE MEETING 

AND NOT A VERBATIM RECORDING.  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell 

Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard 

Secretary: Mr. Fazi 

Committee Members: Mr. Reilly, Mr. Egan, Mr. Mancini and  

Mr. Colamaria 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 
None 

 

STAFF PRESENT: 
Golf Director and General Manager: Mr. Sergiovanni 

 

STAFF ABSENT: 
None 

 

AGENDA: 

1. REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS  
2. REPORTS AND DISCUSSIONS ON COURSE OPERATIONS INCLUDING 

RESTAURANT FROM: FRANK SERGIOVANNI, DIRECTOR AND 

GENERAL MANAGER 

3. OLD BUSINESS 
4. NEW BUSINESS 
5. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

ITEM # 1: REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING. 

 

1. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND UNANIMOUSLY ADOPTED TO 

ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING AS WRITTEN 

ITEM # 2 REPORTS AND DISCUSSION ON COURSE OPERATIONS 

 

Mr. Sergiovanni: 

1. The Golf Course has been busy. The month of August was 

solid as well as the beginning of September.  
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2. Clean up of downed trees after the August storm is 

almost completed. 

3. A town easement by the 17th Tee has been cleared to 

allow Emergency Vehicles to enter the Golf Course by 

Sarah Bishop Road. 

4. With the weather getting cooler, the Irrigation system 

may be winterized earlier than usual. 

5. The revised Covid-19 procedures pertaining to riding 

carts has been working out well. There is a sufficient 

number of carts with a divider between the driver and 

the passenger.  

6. The RFP for the new Riding Cart Lease will go out to 

the three vendors who supply Riding Carts to Golf 

Courses in Connecticut. Two proposals will be 

requested from each vendor. One proposal will be for 

carts without GPS units and the second proposal will 

include installation of GPS units on each cart. A 

review of the proposals will take place to see if the 

addition of GPS units is feasible. 

 

ITEM # 3 OLD BUSINESS 

1. The Paving of Cart Paths was discussed. Paving of 

cart paths and installation of new paths should begin 

in October. Mr. Sergiovanni gave a brief overview of 

where paving would take place.  

ITEM # 4 NEW BUSINESS 

None 

 

ITEM # 5 PUBLIC COMMENT 

None 

 

There being no further business, 

 

A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED, AND UNANIMOUSLY ADPOPTED TO 

ADJOURN THE REGULAR MEETING AT 7:55 pm. 


